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NKB Rabbit pAb

Catalog Number: bs-0070R

Target Protein: NKB

Concentration: 1mg/ml

Form: Liquid

Host: Rabbit

Clonality: Polyclonal

Isotype: IgG

Applications: IHC-P (1:100-500), IHC-F (1:100-500), IF (1:100-500)

Reactivity: Mouse, Rat (predicted:Human, Pig, Cow)

Predicted MW: 1.3/13 kDa

Subcellular
Locations:

Secreted

Entrez Gene: 6866

Swiss Prot: Q9UHF0

Source: KLH conjugated synthetic peptide derived from human NKB: 81-90/121.

Purification: affinity purified by Protein A

Storage: 0.01M TBS (pH7.4) with 1% BSA, 0.02% Proclin300 and 50% Glycerol.

Shipped at 4℃. Store at -20℃ for one year. Avoid repeated freeze/thaw cycles.

Background: Neurokinin B (NKB) belongs in the family of tachykinin peptides. Neurokinin B is implicated

in a variety of human functions and pathways such as the secretion of gonadotropin-

releasing hormone. Additionally, NKB is associated with pregnancy in females and

maturation in young adults. Reproductive function is highly dependent on levels of both

neurokinin B and also the G-protein coupled receptor ligand kisspeptin. The first NKB

studies done attempted to resolve why high levels of the peptide may be implicated in pre-

eclampsia during pregnancy. NKB, kisspeptin, and dynorphin together are found in the

arcuate nucleus (ARC) known as the KNDy subpopulation. This subpopulation is targeted by

a large number of steroid hormones and works to form a network that feeds back to GnRH

pulse generator.
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Tissue/cell: rat brain tissue; 4% Paraformaldehyde-fixed and paraffin-embedded; Antigen retrieval: citrate
buffer ( 0.01M, pH 6.0 ), Boiling bathing for 15min; Block endogenous peroxidase by 3% Hydrogen peroxide
for 30min; Blocking buffer (normal goat serum,C-0005) at 37℃ for 20 min; Incubation: Anti-NKB Polyclonal
Antibody, Unconjugated(bs-0070R) 1:200, overnight at 4°C, followed by conjugation to the secondary
antibody(SP-0023) and DAB(C-0010) staining

Paraformaldehyde-fixed, paraffin embedded (rat spinal cord); Antigen retrieval by boiling in sodium citrate
buffer (pH6.0) for 15min; Block endogenous peroxidase by 3% hydrogen peroxide for 20 minutes; Blocking
buffer (normal goat serum) at 37°C for 30min; Antibody incubation with (NKB ) Polyclonal Antibody,
Unconjugated (bs-0070R) at 1:200 overnight at 4°C, followed by operating according to SP Kit(Rabbit)
(sp-0023) instructionsand DAB staining.

Paraformaldehyde-fixed, paraffin embedded (rat small intestine); Antigen retrieval by boiling in sodium
citrate buffer (pH6.0) for 15min; Block endogenous peroxidase by 3% hydrogen peroxide for 20 minutes;
Blocking buffer (normal goat serum) at 37°C for 30min; Antibody incubation with (NKB ) Polyclonal Antibody,
Unconjugated (bs-0070R) at 1:200 overnight at 4°C, followed by operating according to SP Kit(Rabbit)
(sp-0023) instructionsand DAB staining.

Paraformaldehyde-fixed, paraffin embedded (MOUSE spinal cord); Antigen retrieval by boiling in sodium
citrate buffer (pH6.0) for 15min; Block endogenous peroxidase by 3% hydrogen peroxide for 20 minutes;
Blocking buffer (normal goat serum) at 37°C for 30min; Antibody incubation with (NKB ) Polyclonal Antibody,
Unconjugated (bs-0070R) at 1:200 overnight at 4°C, followed by operating according to SP Kit(Rabbit)
(sp-0023) instructionsand DAB staining.

Tissue/cell: rat brain tissue;4% Paraformaldehyde-fixed and paraffin-embedded; Antigen retrieval: citrate
buffer ( 0.01M, pH 6.0 ), Boiling bathing for 15min; Blocking buffer (normal goat serum,C-0005) at 37℃ for 20
min; Incubation: Anti-NKB Polyclonal Antibody, Unconjugated(bs-0070R) 1:200, overnight at 4°C; The
secondary antibody was Goat Anti-Rabbit IgG, Cy3 conjugated(bs-0295G-Cy3)used at 1:200 dilution for 40
minutes at 37°C. DAPI(5ug/ml,blue,C-0033) was used to stain the cell nuclei


